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Spring has sprung! There is so much taking 
place outdoors that it’s a perfect time to 
learn about things that live in the great 
outdoors! After our Spring Break, we will 
start our study of zoo and farm animals, 
learn about different kinds of flowers, plants 
and hatch our own butterflies!  We will also 
be wrapping up our letters of the week; W, 
V, Y and X.   What an exciting time to be at 
school! 
  
 
Block Center: 
We will add Lincoln logs for building 
fences, a barn and animals for creating farms 
within our classroom. Children can also 
pretend they are 
visiting the zoo 
by creating 
exhibits and 
habitats with 
animals. 
 
 
Sensory table will become a place to 
experience gardening and farming. We will 
add soil, seeds and gardening tools for kids 

to play with. 
Mid-month, 
we’ll switch 
out soil for 
sand and add 
farm tractors 
and animals 
to help us explore the use of different 
farming equipment. 
 
Art Center: 
Art will continue to be one of our favorite 
centers with playdough, dot markers, water 
colors and painting. 
 
Outside time: 
We are hoping the March cold, clouds, and 
showers brings a warmer and sunnier April.  
Reminder: we go outside if it is 
32º or warmer.  Make sure to 
send a coat on those cooler days 
and remember to check your 
child’s extra set of clothes too!  
 
 
We look forward to a great April with your 
children!

 


